
Court of Inquiry members meet Legal Advisory Team 

Members of the Court of Inquiry, established to conduct an enquiry 

into the terrorist attacks and subsequent incidents in Buthidaung and 

Maungtaw areas in Rakhine State, have already visited Buthidaung area for 

the first time. During the visit, they investigated three military units 

including a command headquarter, three police stations, a prison and five 

villages. 

In order to receive necessary legal advice on their accomplishments 

and future investigation in connection with their mission, the members of 

the Court of Inquiry met with the members of the Legal Advisory Team at 

the Judge Advocate General Office on 9 July 2019. The Legal Advisory Team 

gave advice on the collection of evidence, legal matters and procedures, 

according to Judge Advocate General Office. 
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